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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Children in Need 24 Hour Cycle Challenge 

On Thursday 23rd November 2017, North Birmingham Academy has challenged the PE 
department to raise money for Children In Need, with a 24 hour cycle ride challenge.  Ten 
members of the NBA staff have taken on the 24 hour challenge to cycle 1000 miles non-stop, day 
and night within the Academy.  

Our aim is to raise as much money as we can to support this fantastic charity which does some 
excellent work supporting the lives of young people and their families.  If you would like to support 
and follow the challenge live please visit the link below: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/nba24hourchallenge 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to revealing how much we managed 
to raise for this worthwhile cause.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Adam Duckers 

Adam Duckers 
Lead Teacher of Student Mobility 
North Birmingham Academy 
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